
 

News from Mali/Nouvelles du Mali  
Dear Partner: 

It is my great joy and honor to report to you the amazing things our Lord Jesus Christ has 

accomplished for our Mali School in 2022 thanks to your very generous and kind supports 

for us in prayers and in finances. 

The Spirit of the Lord is on me, because he has 

anointed me to proclaim good news to the poor.              
        Luke 4:18 

1. GRATITUDE 

I simply do not have enough human words to express my profound gratitude to our Lord 

Jesus Christ for each and all of you for what He has done through you for our school in Mali 

in 2022.  Here are a few highlights: 

• The building of a sport complex facility is completed with a surrounding security wall. 

Our students have enough space to do all kind of sports available to them in the Malian 

context. This was a huge and fundamental need for us at the school. 

We completed the Building & Furnishing of 3 NEW CLASSROOMS The Sports Field 



We opened our first computer room with 4 brand new computers. Its purpose is to help 

train our teachers and students in how to use computer. This computer room has been 

vastly appreciated by everyone, especially our students’ parents.  

Continuing funding through your generosity helping us build and expand the school. 



The Lord has blessed us with the ability to add Grade 9 to our school.   Praise      Jesus 

Christ that as of now we have a total of 1,023 students from Kindergarten to Grade 9 and 

we have a total of 43 staff members at the school. 

2. NEEDS FOR 2023 
As our school population continues to grow in huge 

number students (1023), and teachers/administration 

(43), so do our needs.   Here are a few: 

• Building and equipping 3 new classrooms 

• Building & equipping a new bigger computer room. 

• Purchasing 10 new computers all available in Mali 

• Purchasing a new printer 

• Purchasing a new projector 

• Purchasing a new plot of land to extend the school. 

3. PRAISE & PRAYER 
• Praise Jesus for each and all our faithful ministry 

partners like you and your family. 

• Praise Jesus for of his full protection and provi-

sion for our school  

• Pray for my (Nouhoum Coulibaly) upcoming 

mission trip to Mali in July 2023 for three 

weeks. 

• Pray for political stability, security and safety in 

Mali. Terrorism and insecurity are still increas-

ing in Mali. 

In closing, I wish you, your family and all your loved ones a very blessed and happy new year 2023. The Love 

of God the Father, the Grace of Jesus Christ and the Fellowship of the Holy Spirit be with you. God’s con-

tinuous blessings, protections and provision be with you and your whole family in Jesus. 
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